
Dear Sirs, 
 
The Port of Portland authority should not be allowed to develop any land on Hayden Island unless it fully 
mitigates any damage it causes wildlife.  Birds are in terrible trouble in the country—their numbers are 
dropping in an alarming rate.  Any development needs to be fully justified and needed to take into 
account the effect on our diminishing natural world. 
 
Sincerely, 
Karon Johnson 
6508 SW 55th Avenue 
Portland, OR 
Karon Johnson <karonjguam@gmail.com> 


